Weald Hall Care Home Monthly Newsletter

Weald Hall Lane, Thornwood, Epping, Essex, CM16 6ND

Our boutique luxury home delivering individual care for our residents



Feeling Hot

The summer sunshine has given us the perfect excuse to welcome the ice cream van to Weald Hall! Our residents thoroughly enjoyed a classic Mr. Whippy treat during the July heatwave - so much so that we invited him back the following week for another round of sweet, cooling indulgence.

We've also been making the most of the lovely weather by spending time in the garden. Our vegetable patch has flourished this year, with successful harvests of beetroot and courgettes already in, and our runner beans nearly ready to pick. There's nothing quite like the taste of homegrown produce!



Wimbledon

We're big fans of Wimbledon here at Weald Hall, and this year was no exception - we followed the tournament from start to finish with great enthusiasm! To celebrate the final in true British style, residents enjoyed strawberries with whipped cream and a refreshing glass of Pimm's. After all, it wouldn't be Wimbledon without them! The match was watched in comfort at our very own Weald Hall Pub, The Meteor, where residents gathered to enjoy the atmosphere and cheer on the players. A wonderful afternoon was had by all!



The Meteor

During the summer months, we make the most of our beautiful grounds here at Weald Hall and feel incredibly fortunate to have both our very own pub, The Meteor, and a charming tea room right on site.

Our residents especially enjoy heading to the pub for games like pool and table tennis - and we must say, their skills are really improving! With plenty of laughter and friendly competition, it's clear that practice truly does make perfect.



To book a viewing 01277 886 299 Alice@premiumcaregroup.co.uk